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FLEET WEER™

PORT*EVERGLADES &

March 29, 2019

Commissioner Lamar Fisher

Broward County Governmental Center
115 South Andrews Avenue

Fort Lauderdale, F1 33301

RE: Waiver of BCT Fares for Military Personnel
Dear Commissioner Fisher,

For past Fleet Weeks in Broward County the Broward County Transit Authority has
waived fares for Military Personnel and their dependents riding our buses in Broward
County during Fleet Week.

Fleet Week Port Everglades 2019 will be from April 29 to May 6, 2019. I request the
Broward County Commission to approve waiving of these fees for Broward Navy Days
Port Everglades Fleet Week 2019. Military personnel will just have to show their
Military ID, not be in uniform.

The great hospitality of our community is the reason we are considered the favorite
Liberty Port of the US Navy. On a recent ride along on the USS Cole, I was told that as
they were coming back from a nine-month deployment on the Med Captain Neilsen
asked his crew what was their favorite port. No surprise that they said Port Everglades!!
Please let me know if you require further information.

Sincerely,
Mary Anne Gray, Executive Director

850 723 9538
Maryanne@browardnavydaysinc.org
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